
JOHN R. URBACH, M. D. 
42* MEDICAL ARTS BUILDING 

IB'_« AND WALNUT STREETS 

Septeaber 7, 1978 

Dr. José Ferrater 
Chetwynd ApartmentB - 1806 
Roaemont, Pa. 19010 

Dear Dr. Ferrater: 

On September 20, 1978 I wlll move to a new office on 555 City Une 
Avemie. I bope this new location is more convenlent for you than 
the oíd one. The building has a large, free parking lot, and the 
#44 and #38 and E busses stop ln front of the door. A map wlth an 
arrow that marks our bulldlng is hereby enclosed, 

If you need help to lócate your connection vith the #44, #38 and 
E bus, pleaae cali SEPTA at 329-4800. My new telephone number will 
be M07-3988. 

Cordlally yours, 

^John R. Urbach, H.D. 


